
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
ARCHER COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT  

2024 PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
The Archer County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on the Proposed 
Budget for the fiscal year 2024. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held on September 12, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. at the Archer 
County Annex Meeting Room, 112 East Walnut, Archer City, Texas. 
 
A summary of the Archer County Appraisal District budget follows: 
 
 The total amount of the proposed budget.   $ 448,610 
 
 The total amount of increase under the current 
 year’s budget.       $   26,835    
 
 The number of employees compensated under  
 the proposed budget.      Two (2) 
 
 The number of employees compensated under 
 the current budget.      Two (2) 
 
The appraisal district is supported solely by payments from the local taxing units 
served by the appraisal district. 
 
If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at the public hearing, this 
proposed budget will take effect automatically unless disapproved by the 
governing bodies served by the appraisal district. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget and reappraisal plan is available for public 
inspection in the office of each of these governing bodies.  A copy is also available 
for public inspection at the appraisal district office. 
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